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' ¥ Athletics
W v Good luck to our Grade 4, 5 & 6 students who
are participating in the Celebration of Track &
%‘{ f? Field Meet tomorrow in Pincher Creek.
Fun Run at Patton Park June 16! Students in all
LiVinQSTone School grades are invited to participate in the run/walk
Volunteer Appreciation from 9:00 a.m.-10:30 a.m.
Day Today!
We value our volunteers and could not Knitting Club
do all the great things we do at Due to the overwhelming interest in the knitting
Livingstone without you! Stay tuned for club (16 Grade Ones alone), knitting club has been
a few special photos! put on hold until the fall. Mrs. Kaack has been

working a bit with some older students in Grades 5

Transition Meetings
& & 6 with the hopes of having small group leaders in

Thursday June 15
Grade 6 to Grade 7, 6:15 p.m.
Grade 9 to Grade 10, 7:00 p.m..

the fall. However, if you have a child who is keenly
interested and disappointed that there is no more
knitting, please contact her at kaackb@Irsd.ab.ca,

and we could work out an after school class, for a
2022-2023 Yearbook limited number of knitters.

Order your Yearbook before June 20. The Yearbook

Academic & Athletic Awards Night
Thursday, June 22
6:30 p.m. in the Gym
A celebration of student excellence!

committee has been hard at work all year capturing
amazing memories! Books are $28.50 each and a

hardcover option is available for $4.50 extra. Year-

books may be paid for at the Office or ordered and

paid online at ybpay.lifetouch.ca / Yearbook

ID Code: 14565023 Parents & Guardians
) ) If you are planning to move over the
Field Trips summer, or you know you will not be returning
June 8 Bio 30 to Livingstone School, please contact the
June 9 Science 8 school office at 403-628-3897 or email
s-livingstone@Irsd.ab.ca
June 12 Grades 2 & 3
June 13 Grade 1 The Grad Class of 2023 will be participating in a
June 15 Bouldering Club celebration walk through the school on June 15!
June 16 Science 9 The Grade 12’s will dress in their finest, visit all
June 19 ECS Last Day & Celebration classes and receive their honorary grad cap and

Please return waiver forms and trip fees to the Outdoor Education Camp

office as soon as possible. June 26 & 27


mailto:kaackb@lrsd.ab.ca

